
Aspiring Principals Workshops

The PA Principals Association has announced its Aspiring Principals
Workshops for Fall 2017 and Spring 2018 – Previewing the Principalship

and Getting the Job-Done Right! – to be held in November 3-4, 2017 and
March 2-3, 2018 at the PA Principals Association Headquarters, 122 Valley
Rd., Summerdale, PA 17018. See below for the Workshop Schedule. The

workshops will be held from 8 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. and lunch will be
provided. The cost for each workshop is $200, but are now being
offered for $175, provided to you at a discounted rate through

a grant from The Horace Mann Companies.

Workshop Schedule

Presenters:

an elementary principal

from the Spring-Ford

Area School District.

Previewing the Principalship
A hands-on workshop designed to familiarize participants

with the daily functions of the principalship.

- Friday, Nov. 3, 2017 - PA Principals Headquarters, Summerdale, PA

- Friday, March 2, 2018 - PA Principals Headquarters, Summerdale, PA

To Register:
Go to www.paprincipals.org to download a registration form and for the program descriptions.

If you have any questions, please contact Stephanie Kinner at kinner@paprincipals.org.

Previewing the Principalship
Comments

Getting the Job-Done Right!
Comments

Daily Workshop Schedule
Refreshments and Registration - 8 a.m. - 8:30 a.m.

Morning Session - 8:30 a.m. - 11:30 a.m.

Lunch - 11:30 a.m. - 12:30 p.m.

Afternoon Session - 12:30 p.m. - 3:30 p.m.

“I appreciated and liked the principals panel

answering questions. It was my favorite part

of the day, with real answers to real

questions and scenarios.”

“This class was so rewarding. Having

professionals with experience come to teach

and answer questions allowed me to see/

hear what a principal’s job is all about.”

Getting the Job-Done Right!
A workshop designed as a follow-up to Previewing the Principalship.

Activities include: resume writing, creating your professional portfolio

and enhancing your interview skills.

- Saturday, Nov. 4, 2017 - PA Principals Headquarters, Summerdale, PA

- Saturday, March 3, 2018 - PA Principals Headquarters, Summerdale, PA

Dr. Annette Spagnolo,
an elementary principal

from the Elizabethtown

Area School District.

Richard Houseknecht,
a retired elementary

principal from the

Pennsbury School District.

Jacqueline Clarke Havrilla,

“The format was welcoming, casual and

effective. I felt comfortable to be honest

and open. I gained so much information

on resume writing and interview strat-

egies that I can implement instantly.”

“This workshop was fantastic. Very

informative and helpful. Thank you so

much for everything!”


